
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

January 26, 2016 
 
Dear League Members, 
 
The CWL Provincial Executive met this past weekend and prepared a letter for 
Education Minister Eggen to be shared 'far and wide'. We wanted our letter to be 
one page so that it may have a better chance of being read. This letter has been sent 
to Education Minister Eggen, Premier Notley, the Opposition, our Bishops, 
ACSTA, Catholic School Boards, the Edmonton Journal and Calgary Herald, the 
WCR, and the Knights of Columbus.  
 
The Diocesan Presidents will take this letter and exchange their names to send it 
out. The individual members have a 'form letter' to work from to send out as well. 
Individual members will be encouraged to send out their letters at the Diocesan 
MidWinter meetings in the next month.  
 
Our members and the general public need to know our opposition to the 
"Guidelines" and that as Catholic Women we stand with our Bishops. This is a 
challenging time for our members to understand where they stand individually and 
as Catholics. We must continue to pray for God’s guidance. 
 
 
For God and Canada, 
 
Cathy Bouchard 
President, 
Alberta Mackenzie Provincial Council, 
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 
abmkprovpres@gmail.com 

  
 

 


